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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Lynn Wildnauer <lynn.wildnauer@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 8:52 AM
To: Green, Robert L
Subject: Shag Rock in Lincolnville

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Robert,   
I was given your name by a group of Lincolnville residents who share concerns over the large proposed pier to be built at 
the end of Shag Rock road in Lincolnville. I live on the other side of a separating field from this property and share some 
concerns.  
 
1) I worry about the precedent that could be set for the pristine coastline between Lincolnville Beach and Camden 
harbor. Private development without consideration for the local environment or the local waterfront use seems to be 
more apparent as the years go by.  
2) That rocky coastline is such a pristine resource for not only shoreline walkers but also multiple small watercraft. We 
are unique with our access from the town beach for not only locals, but the many people who come to enjoy our 
wonderful state.  
3) A large structure as is proposed for single use seems to be a bit shortsighted, and it does not appear that 
other options were seriously considered. 
 
It is my hope that more guidelines are adopted to ensure that Maine is able to keep it's coastline available for all to 
enjoy. As society has become more mobile in the past several years, we need to be good stewards of accessible wild 
places, and help to educate those who may not consider what that truly means.  
 
Thank you for your time in addressing this matter. 
Sincerely,  
K. Lynn Wildnauer 
65 McKay Rd.  
Lincolnville 


